
 
Cover Page 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The handle http://hdl.handle.net/1887/20908  holds various files of this Leiden University 
dissertation. 
 
Author: Kok, Philippe Jacques Robert 
Title: Islands in the sky : species diversity, evolutionary history, and patterns of 
endemism of the Pantepui Herpetofauna 
Issue Date: 2013-05-28 

https://openaccess.leidenuniv.nl/handle/1887/1
http://hdl.handle.net/1887/20908
https://openaccess.leidenuniv.nl/handle/1887/1�


 

Tepuihyla sp emerging from a small Brocchinia tatei, Abakapá-tepui, Venezuela. Photo by the author. 



 

 

 

 

“I may not have gone where I intended to go, but I think I have ended up  
where I intended to be”  

D. Adams 
 

 “A scientific man ought to have no wishes, no affections, - a mere heart of stone” 
C. Darwin 
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